

How can I help?



SPAG (spelling, punctuation and grammar)

Check the SPAG we are doing this term



Visit BBC Bitesize KS2 Grammar https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zwwp8 mn

and have a go at the pages.

Please also challenge your children to spell words out loud from their statutory spelling sheets.





Generally, checking that when your child writes, they are using capital letters and full stops correctly to demarcate sentences.

Maths - tables



It's really important that your child is as fluent as possible in multiplication tables – both the multiplication and division facts. The most effective way to do this is to ask them to complete TTRS at least 5 times a week. Each session only lasts for 15 minutes, but using it regularly really makes a difference.

This is especially important for our Year 4'S who will be asked to sit their multiplication screening in June.

Your child has a log in glued into their homework diaries.

Reading



Reading at least three times a week with your child will really help with fluency. Sometimes they will benefit from reading the same passage several times in the week. Ask your child questions about what they have read so you can check their understanding.







We are learning about rivers, slavery and black history, specifically understanding the history of Sara Forbes Bonetta. We will also be investigating materials used to build a school as well as learning our Year 3/4 and 5/6 statutory spellings. It's quite a short term – only six weeks – so any additional research or practice your child could do at home will really add to their understanding. It's always a pleasure to look at extra work children do in their own time, and they are able to share this with the class, which helps everyone.

Thank you for supporting your child through the term. Everyone in Attenborough Class is working really hard and is making great progress. Their perseverance and dedication never cease to amaze me.

Miss Avey 😂

